
 

 

Following The Formula  

Subject: Stan – Quick Follow-up Note from Dean Osgood 

Stan, 

The last time we talked, we seemed to be on the same page regarding moving forward with the 
process of BizTech brokering your next deal. Since we last spoke, I reached out a couple of times 
and haven’t heard back. 

I’m not sure if something has changed since then, or if you just got super busy. 

If we are still on track, the next step is to schedule a 30 minute meeting next week to solidify the 
transition plan.  

If you have some lingering concerns we have not discussed or something has changed on your 
end, that’s ok. All that I ask is that you let me know. 

Dean 



 

 

Numbered Options 

Subject: Sara - Quick Follow-up from Tim Stevens 

Hi Sara,  

I’m sure you have lots going on. The last time we spoke, you said that you were going to look 
over the proposal and report examples and get back to me. As part of our process, I suggested 
that we circle up and answer any outstanding questions that you might have and determine what 
(if anything) is next. Since then, I haven't heard back.  

I'm not sure if:  

1. It's taking more time than you thought to have everyone on the team review the proposal, but 
all is on track.  

2. Someone on the team had concerns about something in the proposal and/or you've decided 
not to move forward.  

3. You do want to keep talking and just got super busy.  

Let me know if any of these are the case. I'm totally fine either way. If we do keep talking, the 
next step is to schedule a 5-10 minute check-in call sometime within the next week. Again, either 
way is OK. Just let me know.  

Cheers, Tim	



 

 

Numbered Options 

Subject: Patrick - quick follow up from Amanda Stevens 

Patrick,  

After we met last week, I sent you a few follow up notes & ideas, and didn't hear back. Given that 
you said you were "excited" at the end of our meeting, I'm unsure if you're open to continue our 
conversation. Let me know either way which of these below is the case... 

1. The answer is "no thanks" or "timing isn't right" we can close the loop for now. 

2. You’re still open to consider working together, but need a little more clarity on our specific 
programs & would be open to a brief follow up call. 

Let me know if you're open to schedule a brief, 10 minute call to get more clarity about possible 
next steps - or even just to close the loop for now. I'm totally OK either way. 

Amanda 

 

 



 

 

Numbered Options 

Subject:  Hi Carrie – follow up note from Adam G.  

Hi Carrie, 

I'm writing to touch base on the 'Helping Kids' program we discussed last month. We haven't 
heard anything from you and I'm not sure how to move forward. My sense is that either... 

1. You really are too busy to look at it. 

2. Something has changed and the program is no longer a corporately supported initiative. 

3. Last month when you mentioned you weren't sure about another summer-focused 
program, we might not have provided enough alternatives that you liked. 

I don't know if any of these are on target. I'm curious to learn your perspective and thoughts. I'm 
open to starting over, or just letting it go if you feel that would be best. If you are open to discuss 
this on the phone, let me know. Otherwise, an email response would be fine as well. All that I 
ask is that you let me know either way. 

Regards, Adam 

 

 



 

 

Negative Assumption / “Going Away” 

Subject: Mike – Quick Note from Matt Moulson 

Mike, I’m sure you have a lot going on. I haven’t heard back from you so I’m going to assume that 
now is not a good time to continue the conversation about our partnership and how it might be 
relevant given your stated dissatisfaction with your current arrangement.  

If I’m mistaken and you want to talk, let’s schedule some time for a brief phone call next week. 
Otherwise, I won’t bug you further and wish you nothing but the best.  

Matt 



 

 

Not Stalking 

Subject:  George – quick follow up from Tori (not stalking) 

Hi George, 

I’m not trying to stalk you here, I promise. Just a quick check-in. 

Last time we talked in May you mentioned you were going to send me some dates/times to 
reschedule our meeting. I haven't heard back. 

During our meeting in San Francisco, we discussed the importance of delving further into the 
quality and capabilities of our agents, in addition to what reporting and access to quick data you 
could get from us. This next meeting would address these topics. 

If you are still open to talking, the next step is to get a meeting scheduled in our calendars. Let 
me know what dates/times work for you. If you have changed directions and no longer want to 
talk, that's fine too. Just let me know either way. 

Tori 


